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Smith Ridge Road 700 to Close Due to Bridge Repairs 
 
 

Forest Service Road 700, also known as the Smith Ridge Road, will be closed from June 16 

through June 20.  Road 700 takes off from Road 247, the Beaver Creek Road, by way of a bridge that 

spans the North Fork Clearwater River near Isabella Landing, about 23 miles north of Headquarters.  

Forest Service maintenance crews will be replacing the bridge’s deck, and the work will impede access 

to Road 700. 

For more information call the Clearwater National Forest Information Desk in Orofino at 208-476-

8267. 
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